
 

 

             VEDA VYASA DAV PUBLIC SCHOOL, VIKASPURI 

           

 

VVDAV/VP/20/02                                                                                                       06.07.2021 

 

Dear Parents 

  

Trust this finds you all in good health. The second wave of Covid-19 has seen the children also 

pass through traumatic times- In this context the Delhi Commission For Protection of Child 

Rights (DCPCR) Government of NCT of Delhi has addressed the needs of those children who 

have lost a parent (s), and are struggling to support themselves in the pandemic. 

 

A letter from the Chairperson, DCPCR, Govt of NCT, Delhi containing details of support 

and  the Delhi Gazette  from the Department of Social Welfare, Delhi Government has been 

shared for your reference and perusal. If anyone would like to avail this support, they can apply 

through the SDM with relevant documents. 

 

For further information contact the helpline number.  

 

 

 

Warm Wishes 

 

Principal 

 

*Refer to the attachments link regarding the same. 

 

 

https://vvdav.org/File/386/ATTACHMENT%20-1.pdf 

 

https://vvdav.org/File/386/ATTACHMENT-2%20Delhi_Financial%20Scheme.pdf 
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